
 

  

 

 

 

                    
                            Thursday 7 September 2023  

 
Term 3 – Week 8 

 

OUR SCHOOL RULES 
 

BE SAFE BE RESPECTFUL 

BE A PROBLEM SOLVER BE A LEARNER 

 

Principal’s Report  

This week is School 
Administrative and Support 
Staff Recognition Week. 

The recognition includes all 
office staff, the School 
Learning Support Officers, and the General Assistant. 

These staff members are valuable members of the team 
at Wiley Park PS, without their hard work and knowledge 
our school would not function to the high standard of 
administration, education, communication, and school 
environment we provide. 

I want to thank these amazing people and the roles they 
fulfil and remind everyone of the importance they play in 
Public Education. 

Rene Demos 
Principal 

 
 
 
 

 
 

TERM 3 ENDS AND TERM 4 BEGINS 
 

Last day of Term 3: Friday 22 September 2023 
 

Students return: Monday 9 October 2023 
 

Wishing all our families a safe and restful holiday break. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

School Calendar 
Upcoming Events at Wiley Park 

Public School 

Please put these dates in your diary. 

Term 3 Week 9, 2023 

Tuesday 12 September KNHS STEAM 

Thursday 14 September LEVELS meeting  

Friday 15 September PSSA   

Term 3 Week 10, 2023 

Monday 18 September P&C Meeting 

 Students vs Teachers netball 

Tuesday 19 September KNHS STEAM 

Thursday 21 September Assembly Week 

 Newsletter Week 

 Acknowledgement Day  

Friday 8 September PSSA and late day of term 

  

 

Principal’s  
Award 

            Students who collect 2  
Deputy Principal Awards  
can swap them for a  
Principal’s Award. 

                          Congratulations to the  
                          following student on a  
                          wonderful achievement. 
                             
                            Shreya 5T 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Denman Avenue, WILEY PARK 2195  

T: 9750 0144 or 9750 0223     

E: wileypark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

W: wileypark-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
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Deputy Principal’s Award 
Students who collect 3 Assistant Principal Awards  
can swap them for a Deputy Principal’s Award. 
 
Congratulations to the following 
student/s who have worked hard  
to receive a Deputy Principal’s  
Award: 
 
Mostafa 2B 
Tahim 2C 
Yasmin 4M 
 
 
 
 
 

 
             

Enrolments are now open 
for Kindergarten 2024. 

 
If your child is turning 5 Before 31 July 2024, they 
are now eligible to enrol for kindergarten 2024. 

  
Enrolment Process: You and your child will be invited 
to an interview as part of the enrolment process. This 
interview will allow the school to support you and your 
child to provide the best possible transition to starting 
school. 

Please contact the school for further information on  
9750 0144. 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 
 

There continues to be an ENORMOUS amount of 
lost property across the school including brand new 
jackets and hats.   
 
These are expensive items of school uniform that 
need to be looked after.  
 
During the holiday break, please ensure that all 
jackets and hats are clearly labelled with your 
child’s name. 

Values Awards 
 

Term 3  Week 7-8 CO-OPERATION AND PARTICIPATION 

Class Name Class Name 

KB Tejan 4G Numere 

KDS Zain  4M Talia  

KN Mohammad 4S Farah  

1AC Dalia 5F Serena 

1TD Shahzaib 5T Abdul 

1/2S Fayyaz 5/6B Misha 

2B Billy 6T Mohit 

2L Nurat 6M Aasiya 

2C Taj S-C Jarhad 

3B Ruchika  S-D Idris 

3D Omar S-T Zunairah 

3L Heimoama  3L Ayaan 

 

Parent information 
Have you changed your address or contact numbers 
recently? Have you notified the school? 
It is important that the school has up to date details in 
the event that your child becomes ill at school. Children 
often become distressed when we are unable to contact 
their parents.  
We ask that all parents advise the school of any 
changes as soon as they happen. This will enable us to 
check that all information that we have is current for all 
families in our school. 
 
Also, if your child is sick and needs to stay home from 
school, please remember to notify the school on the day 
they are away. You can : 

• make a call to the office on 9750 0144;  

• send an email to : 
wileypark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

• or alternatively, send a note with your child on 
the day they return. If they are sick for 3 or more 
days, a doctor’s certificate is required for their 
absence. 
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TEAM PLAYED AGAINST RESULT SCORE PLAYER/S OF THE 
DAY 

ROUND 2 

Jnr B Teeball Clemton Park LOSS 5-9 Azzan 

Jnr G Teeball Clemton Park LOSS 6-12 Yashika 

Snr B Softball BYE 

Snr G Softball Clemton Park LOSS 17-18 Rachelle and Alexa 

Jnr Cricket BYE 

Snr Cricket BYE 

Jnr G NRL Tag Clemton Park LOSS 4-2 Leyana and Farah 

Snr G NRL Tag Clemton Park DRAW 2-2 Reanna and Neamh 

Jnr B NRL Tag McCullums Hill WON 7-3 Samuel 

Snr B NRL Tag McCullums Hill LOSS 3-7 Jabril 

ROUND 3 

Jnr B Teeball Earlwood PS DRAW 8-8 Teariki 

Jnr G Teeball Earlwood PS WIN 6-4 Haniya 

Snr B Softball Campsie PS WIN 13-1 Adnan 

Snr G Softball Campsie PS WIN 18-4 Mere  

Jnr Cricket Earlwood PS LOSS 154-156 Saram  

Snr Cricket Earlwood PS LOSS 84-191 Mohammed 

Jnr G NRL Tag Earlwood PS LOSS 0-7 Aroush And Rihanna 

Snr G NRL Tag Earlwood PS WON 5-2 Ayesha and Sydra 

Jnr B NRL Tag Punchbowl PS LOSS 3-13 Hussein  

Snr B NRL Tag Punchbowl PS WON 9-1 Sallah  

NEWS IN SPORT 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            Thursday 7 September 2023 Term 3 – Week 8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FEATURE CLASS - KB 
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Welcome families to newsletter week and the 

beginning of spring.  

Please remember to advise the Centre if you are 

not attending a program and we thank you for 

keeping your child/children home when they are 

unwell as it keeps us all well and safe.   

Our programs have been very busy and it’s great 

to see new families joining us every week.  
 

Learning English Class 
 

 
 
 

 
Nutrition for Mums and Bubs & Zumba 

 

Mother Goose Program 
 

Playgroup 

 
 
  
 

 
 

Targeting Kindy 

Program 

 
 
 

 
As we near the end of term, preparations 

for new programs are underway for Term 4. 

We are introducing two new free programs: 

- 

TAFE Floristry Course and a 

Computer Course. 
        

         

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
If you are interested in any of these courses, 

please contact Lia to secure your position as 

soon as possible as there are limited places 

available. 

 

Please note that all programs are available for 

the Wiley Park Public School Community only.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact.  

Lia Gioulis (Facilitator) on 9750-0144 or 

lia.gioulis@det.nsw.edu.au  

SaCC NEWS 
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Ausgrid Electricity Safety Week 4-8 
September. 

 
During week 8, students will learn about 
electricity safety as it plays an important part of 
our everyday lives. The state-wide educational 
program is designed to teach students about 
electricity and how to be safe around it.  

 

Father’s Day Stall 
Year 6 did a wonderful job hosting the Father’s Day stall 

Cyber Safety and 

Bullying is Never OK 

Electricity Safety 

Week 


